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Hi Team 
i 

Further to my conversation with i Code A iI can confirm the following 
J 

1 The offsite storage company have to request permission before destruction would take place of any records held by 
them. 
2. No instruction for destruction would be given at this current time to any records relating to GWMH investigations 
3. Hampshire PC-q" will pass responsibility for these records to Department of Health as part of the transition. CCG’s 
with a legitimate relationship to view the records after that date will have to request access from the DOH. 

I would suggest that any request to have a preservation order placed on the mentioned deceased patient record 
would now need to be made to the Department of Health. 

Regards 
Beverly 

Beverly Carter] Head of Information Governance - 
Commissioning Support South ] HQ: Omega House, 112 Soutltampton Road, Easfleigh, Hampshire, SO50 5BP 
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